
March 9, 1991 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of March 5, 1991 reporting reception of WMEQ-AM 880. Your 
log accurately reflects our transmission during the period from 5:54pm until local sunset 
(6:15pm). 

WMEQ-AM is newly licensed (April 13, 1990) for operation on 880 khz with daytime 
power of 10,000 watts and non -directional antenna. At night, we must power down to 
250 watts and utilize a 4 tower in -line directional antenna system. We utilize a new Harris 
DX -10 all solid state digital transmitter and operate in AM Stereo using the Motorola 
C-Quam technology. We've had numerous comments that listeners cannot distinguish 
our AM signal quality from our FM signal quality. Our daytime signal can be clearly 
heard in West Wisconsin, Eastern Minnesota and Northeastern Iowa. At night, we cover 
approximately three local counties. 

We've had several reports from listeners during the first week of March and believe that 
conditions were favorable for distant listening at that time. I am pleased to report that 
your letter represents the most distant listener report that we have ever received. We 
appreciate your letter. 

Sincerely, 

Michael A. Phillips 
Owner & General Manager 
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